[bookmark: _GoBack]LETTER TO SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

To: 	The Principal,
	_(insert name of school)_ Public/Catholic School
	
Dear Principal,
We the parents of the under mentioned name(s) would like to bring to your attention that, we will not be sending our kid(s) to school during the period of October 1st 2015 to ______, the reason being the controversial, graphic, and age-inappropriate sex ed curriculum that will be taught at your school. So unless this new curriculum is withdrawn and our parental rights honored, we regret that we will be away and will attend to other means of educating our kids.
We / I will either be submitting the letter of intent for home schooling or will look into a private school.
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Regards,

Signature:  ___________________________________
Parent Name (printed):  ____________________________
Date:  ________________________________


Cc:    Teacher(s) name, School Board Trustee(s), MPP __(name)___ ,  MPP Patrick Brown Leader of the Opposition, Parish priest (if parents are Catholic), His Excellency Bishop _(name)_____ (if kids are in a Catholic school, whether or not the family is Catholic)
